
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 is a federal law that protects 
persons from discrimination based on protected classes including 
their race, color, and national origin in accessing services, 
programs, and activities that receive federal financial assistance. 

All people of Limited English Proficiency are entitled to have 
professional language assistance when accessing these federally 
funded programs. 

For more information regarding this policy, 
please go to the U.S. Department of Justice 
website at www.LEP.gov. 

Itilize kat sa a pou w mande yon entèprèt nan 
langaj ou prefere a.

HELLO! 
I NEED AN INTERPRETER.

Please contact an interpreter or a bilingual staff member for this 
language:  
Tanpri kontakte yon entèprèt oswa yon anplwaye ki pale de lang pou 
lang sa a.

*See the back of this card for more details.

BONJOU! MWEN BEZWEN YON ENTÈPRÈT. 

http://www.lep.gov/

